
Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim.  Individual remarks as reported herein have not been

submitted to the individuals appearing before the committee for editing or corrections. Page 1

 Approved: January 30, 2001
Date

MINUTES OF THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Gary Hayzlett at 1:30 p.m. on January 10, 2001 in Room 519-S
of the Capitol.

All members were present

Committee staff present:
Bruce Kinzie, Revisor
Hank Avila, Research
Chris Courtwright, Research
Ellie Luthye, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Pat Hubbell, Kansas Railroads Association

Others attending:
See attached guest list

Chairman Hayzlett welcomed the members of the committee, and the staff,   and asked each member  to introduce
themselves.

The Chair then called for introduction of bills.  Pat Hubbell, of the Kansas Railroads Association, made a conceptual
motion regarding the design standards for railroad crossings on county and township roads.  Representative Ballou
made a motion to introduce this bill, seconded by Representative Vickrey and the motion carried.

Representative McKinney made a motion to introduce a bill similar to the bill introduced in 1999 regarding short line
railroads.  This was seconded by Representative Crow and the motion carried.

Chairman Hayzlett adjourned the meeting at 1:55 p.m.  The next meeting of the House Transportation Committee
will be Tuesday, January 23, 2001.


